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From August 2022 until 
early 2023, Alton station 

car park will be completely 
redesigned to improve 

accessibility, safety and 
long term maintenance. 

Whilst the works are 
taking place, there will be 

fewer parking spaces 
whilst engineers make 

improvements to the 
car park in phases. 

We're sorry for any 
inconvenience caused and 

thank you for your patience.

CAR PARK 
IMPROVEMENTS 

AT ALTON

For more 
information, 
follow the 
QR code.

https://www.easthants.gov.uk/alton-place-making



